From: Sheila Ganton
To: Clerk"s Office
Subject: Bylaw 2386

Date: June 1, 2021 11:10:42 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Bylaw 2386 (CD-16 Mezzanine Floor Area Exception Bylaw)

This email is to speak against this bylaw being passed. We live on 1389 Winter Street. If this bylaw were to be passed, it would exacerbate the lack of street parking that a; readu exists on this small street. We would also have to contend with excessive noise issues from pub activity on the mezzanine; we have already noticed an increase in evening noise from people gathering out on their balconies of the bosa towers that are on Thrift Avenue.

Sheila Ganton #304 1389 Winter Street White Rock